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Dear Members, 

It is an honour to have been 

elected President at our recent 

Annual General Meeting, and I’d 

like to begin by thanking you all 

for the confidence you’ve placed 

in me. I look forward to working 

alongside our committee, staff, 

and members to continue   

growing and strengthening the 

GCC. 

I would also like to take this   

opportunity to sincerely thank 

Philip Eaton, our immediate past 

President, for the time and effort 

he has dedicated to the club 

over the past four years. His 

commitment has been greatly 

appreciated, and I wish him all 

the very best for the future. 

A warm welcome also to the 

newly elected committee. I’m 

excited to be working with you, 

and I am confident that,          

together, we will achieve        

another successful year for the 

club. 

 

For those of you who may not 

know me, I live in Guilderton 

with my wife Emmie and our 

three children, Sally, Lindsey, 

and Clancy. I’ve spent most of 

my life in the area, while     

Emmie is a proud Guilderton/

Gingin local going back many 

generations. I enjoy fishing, 

crayfishing, golf, and a good 

beer, and you’ll often find me 

at the club for the pool       

competition or after a round of 

golf. This is my seventh year on 

the country club committee, 

and I’ve been fortunate to 

learn a great deal from the 

wonderful people I’ve worked 

with during that time. I look 

forward to another rewarding 

year ahead. 

 

Cheers, 

Abe Wright 

YOUR MANAGEMENT 

 COMMITTEE 

PRESIDENT  Abraham Wright 

VICE PRESIDENT   Shannon Britten 

SECRETARY   Tracey Hall 

TREASURER   Phil Flavell 

MEMBER    Ron Atyeo 

MEMBER   Phill Cook 

MEMBER   Kim Gravenall 

MEMBER   Justin McDiarmid 

MEMBER Ashley Skillington 

MEMBER Barry Windsor 
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As we welcome new leadership, we take a 

moment to extend our thanks and              

appreciation to Philip Eaton, who has       

officially stepped down after four dedicated 

years as President of our club. 

Philip’s contribution to the club — and to 

the Guilderton community more broadly — 

spans far beyond his presidential term.  

We thank Philip for his time and               

commitment to the Club and we wish both 

Philip and  Elizabeth all the very best for the 

next chapter. 

 

                              THANK YOU  

Thank you Philip Eaton—Outgoing President of the Country Club 



  

Hello to all our wonderful members and a warm welcome to our new members.  

There’s something magical in the spring air in sunny Guilderton ! And our fabulous club 

has been a very busy and happy  place to be. 

Stage 1 of our kitchen renovation is nearing completion ! Well done to everyone       

involved, it has been a big team effort making this happen. Our super kitchen staff are 

loving the new work space and are, as always, cooking up a storm for everyone 

to enjoy. 

Our regular favourites continue to be great nights at the Club from Wednesday to    

Saturday. We have a couple of new, exciting ideas coming soon which we're sure     

everyone will enjoy ! Watch this space. 

Bring your family and friends to share good times at the Country Club. 

All welcome.  

As always, thank you to our volunteers, staff, and members for making 

our club so special.  

See you at the Club ! 

Your Management Committee 
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Did you know our Opening Times ? 

WEDNESDAY     OPEN  4-10  POOL COMPETITION 

                                      Must register by 6.30. We fill up each week !! 

THURSDAY         OPEN  4-10  FULL ROAST SPECIAL $20 (Kids $10) 

                                      Bookings welcome as we sell out each week ! 

FRIDAY                 OPEN 4-11  OUR FABULOUS MEMBER’S DRAW 

SPONSORED BY MOORE RIVER GENERAL STORE AND PERTH LIFESTYLE RESIDENTIAL  

                                      And CHEF’S GREAT MEAL SPECIALS !! 

SATURDAY          OPEN 12-11  MEAT RAFFLE  

                                SUPPLIED BY MOORE RIVER GENERAL STORE 

                                     Tickets can be purchased all week and Drawn at 7pm ! 

                                     And CHEF’S GREAT MEAL SPECIALS !! 



 

 

Wednesday night’s are always a fantastic night at the Club. 

Registrations by 6.30, $10 entry, CASH prize pot for the WINNER !! Come and join the 

fun !! We’ve also had LIVE music on a Wednesday night with the fabulous Neil Adams      

adding to the fun vibe on hump day. 

POINTS ROUND …. After 10 weeks of great competition we have a winner! 

BIG congratulations to Justin McDiarmid on taking our first place. Justin’s name will 

join Rick Rogers and Abe Wright on the perpetual trophy board. Just one point behind 

in 2nd place was  Ron Atyeo and 3rd place was Liam Cook. Well done guys! Huge 

thank you to all players who make the comp such great fun and a great challenge. We 

have some very skilled players amongst us !! 

Points round is finished, but our pool comp is still on every week !! See you there ! 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT POOL COMP  

 



  

 

The weather has turned, the course is looking its colourful best and we are living in       

beautiful Guilderton! 

Whether you are a non golfer, beginner, mildly experienced or a champ,  NOW is the time 

to get out on the course. 

And with school hols here, with the kids and grandies around, Foot Golf is another winner 

to keep them active and loving all what Guilderton has on offer. 

You won't regret it! 

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIPS  

The qualifying rounds have now been completed and the final will be played on Saturday 

4th October. 

The Ladies qualified for the coveted title are: Lynn Malone, Kerry Jones and Linda Johnson. 

The Men qualifiers chasing glory are previous winners in Phil Flavell and Andrew McKean 

and Glenn Susac chasing his first title.  

AGM - please note the change of date from the fixtures 

The AGM is set for Sunday 9th November at 10.30am at the Country Club. 

This will be followed by a BBQ lunch at 12noon followed by the presentation of trophies for 

the winter season. 

SCROUNGERS NUMBERS ON THE SURGE 

It is really encouraging that the numbers playing  Wednesday 9 holes scroungers            

competition are growing! 

It's a great atmosphere and an enjoyable way to get back into golf or get started.  

SATURDAY GOLF 

The sun's coming out, the course is looking great, you are always welcome at the Saturday 

competitions! 

Names in by 11.45am  

And because of where we live, golf is an all year round game in Guilderton.  

It's a beautiful, picturesque  course, with variety, nature  (and challenges) on every hole. 

It's a great place to be! 



 

CLUB WEBSITE AND FACEBOOK PAGE 

Kerry Jones, our super efficient Secretary, has been working on the website and it's the best place to keep 

up with all things golf, even the weekly results. 

Emmie Wright is cranking up the facebook page and it's another way of staying informed and interested in 

what is  happening in and around the Golf Club. 

GUILDER GOLFERS JUST KEEP DOING IT - NEAR AND FAR! 

It's great to see so many of our members visiting other Clubs. And it's great to see them consistently in the 

winners circle. 

Green Head  Open Day: 

Our own Lynn Malone and Jenny Schaeffer came in third with a magnificent 46 points in the four ball best 

ball competition. Well done ladies on a great score! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Also at Green Head Open Day : One of our newer golfers, Justin McDiarmid teamed up with Tommy Dew-

ar and took fourth place with 42 points.  

Well done lads! 

Clearly a good day was had by all.  Not sure where Tommy disappeared to !!!! 



 

 

Chequers Ladies Open Day: (In Bullsbrook) 

Emmie Wright and Kerry Jones came home with 4th place with 40 points. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lancelin Open Day 

On a day not conducive to great golf, our own Andrew McKean  teamed with Michael Patterson  from 

Lancelin to win  the best ball stableford competition  with an exceptional 40 points.  

  



 
 

 

 

   

The Guilderton Bowling Club held their Opening Day last Sunday, 

just  magnificent day  with the best weather.,  great afternoon of bowls followed 

by BBQ . Good to see every one  in their Club uniform, and four teams from 

Yanchep Club enjoying the day . Our winning team  as you can see in the       

Photo  was Phil  Smeeton, Peter Goodwin and  Pat Ward. Well done . 

.           Pennants starting 11th October. With the first three games away,  and                             

Club Championships with get under way  before long.  DON’T FORGET  pennant 

practice this Friday at 4.pm and every Friday thereafter same time. 4.pm.  Good 

luck for the 25/26 season first pennant game. 

Till then Take care 

Dot Branch (Social Sec.) 



 

 

 

Kim Hughes Day – A Bowling Club Triumph! 

What a fantastic day we had at the club for our inaugural Kim Hughes Day! The turnout 

was fantastic, with teams from Guilderton, Quinns Rock, Yanchep and Cervantes joining in 

the fun. Friendly competition was in full swing, and the spirit of the game was alive and 

well. Despite a few clouds overhead, the rain held off, allowing everyone to enjoy a full 

day of bowling and camaraderie. 

A huge thank you to all the teams who participated and helped create such a memorable 

event. Your enthusiasm and sportsmanship made it a big success. 

Many thanks to Kim Hughes and to everyone who contributed to the organisation of the 

day and to the Country Club staff for providing afternoon tea which was enjoyed by all. 

Given the overwhelming response, we’re thrilled to announce that Kim Hughes Day will 

now be an annual tradition at our club. We can’t wait to do it all again next year—bigger, 

better, and just as much fun. 

Congratulations to the winning team on the day Guilderton !!! Guildy won 9 to 7.          

The two teams from Quinns won both their games and couldn’t be separated on shots up 

or ends won— so it was a draw for the Quinns teams ! 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY NIGHT 

LIVE MUSIC AT THE CLUB 
WITH  

ROB HINTON 

On a beautiful Friday evening in August Rob Hinton entertained us with his fabulous 

tunes. With our member’s draw at $500 it was a great turn out and a great evening 

for all. Thanks Rob, see you at the Club again on the 24th October !! (see flyer) 



 

 

    

What a season of Footy, and how the leaderboard changed up 

until the last few rounds, where our number one position holder Maggie  held on 

tight!  Prizes for 1st, 2nd & 3rd were announced and handed out at our End of season      

celebration on SATURDAY 20TH SEPTEMBER. Congratulations to 1st place Maggie, 

2nd Elton and 3rd Brad, Gibo. Thank you everyone who joined in the tipping fun ! 

Looking forward to doing it all again next season !!  

Janine  

 

 

         

      

       FOOTY TIPPING  

  



 

 

 



 

            OUR NEW KITCHEN               

 

 
 We’re excited to share that our club kitchen that has served members and the           

community for many years has had a well-deserved makeover! With updated facilities 

the kitchen is now well equipped to serve our wonderful members and the community 

well into the future.  

Thank you to all our members for your patience and support throughout the upgrade. 

Our staff are ready to serve up delicious meals, so come on down, our kitchen is open 

and waiting for you !!  

 Here are a few before and after pics ! And some of the workers on the job ! 

 



 

 

 

 

 A Big Thank You  ! 

We would like to take this opportunity to formally acknowledge and thank               

Bob Johnson for his exceptional work in coordinating the kitchen upgrade. 

Thanks to the efforts of Bob and the kitchen sub committee team, we now have a 

modern, efficient, and much-improved kitchen that will benefit our members, staff, 

and community for years to come.  

Our ladies bathroom has been remodelled with a fresh new look, creating space for 

the second stage of the planned kitchen upgrade, which will be starting soon ; a new 

dry storage area and the finishing touches to the kitchen. Thank you to Barry for     

doing such a great job on the bathroom renovation.  

Also a huge THANK YOU to the wonderful team from CCR. 

No Reno Without a Few Hiccups ! Every renovation journey comes with its fair share 

of surprises—dust, delays, and decisions to be made. But with patience, persistence, 

positivity and a whole lot of hard work our goals become a reality. The end result? A 

fabulous new kitchen space. Here's to embracing the chaos and  celebrating the  

transformation ! 

            OUR NEW KITCHEN               



 



 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  24th October  



 

 

                   WELCOME TO SUMMER NIGHT AT THE CLUB!  

We’re kicking off the sunny season in style – and you’re invited! 

- Delicious Summer Food Specials 

- Live Music to Set the Vibe—NEIL ADAMS from 6pm 

- Dress in Your Best Summer Gear 

- FREE Ice Cream for the Kids! 

- SATURDAY 29TH NOVEMBER  

 

 

 

 We’re kicking off the sunny season in 

style ! 

- Delicious Summer Food Specials 

- Live Music to Set the Vibe - 

         NEIL ADAMS FROM 6.30pm 

- Dress in Your Best Summer Gear 

- FREE Ice Cream for the Kids! 

          SATURDAY 29TH NOVEMBER  

WELCOME TO SUMMER AT THE CLUB              



 

 

 

                     Spring has sprung !!! 

Spring has finally sprung! The garden is still producing lots of winter veggies but it is 

time now to do a spring clean out of the old and in with the new lot of summer 

planting. Richard is back from his break up North and will have everything up and   

running in no time. As always, feel free to donate you time, plants or seedlings or cash           

donations welcome too. 

We have made a start to our mural by cleaning and rubbing back the surface then   

applying a base coat. Pencil outline of the artwork has started. Moore Art, a sub-

committee of the Guilderton Community Association has kindly agreed to fund the      

purchase of some paint. 

Once we have the outline and paints sorted, we will start regular weekly painting   

sessions. Watch this space !! 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 


